
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Riff the Fox Teether 

SKU: TEE-XXX 

Dates sold: 01/06/2022 – 19/10/2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: The teether does not comply with 
the mandatory safety standard for toys for children up to and 
including 36 months of age. 

The tip of the ear may detach from the teether creating a small part. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, suffocation, or death to young 
children if the ear detaches while in use. 

 

1. Consumers should stop using the product immediately and 
place it out of reach of children. 

2. Consumers should contact Riff Raff Baby to arrange a refund 
and to return the product. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

productinfo@riffraffbaby.com 

0493 721 478 9am to 5pm Monday to Friday 

 

Purchased from: Riff Raff Baby 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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